SPU: MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING SIGNING CEREMONY Between Sripatum University Tongren Preschool Education College from China





President Ran Gui Sheng and the delegation of Tongren Preschool Education College from China paid a visit to Sripatum University on 22 July 2015 to discuss the academic collaboration with Assistant to the President for International Affairs – Ajarn Chinda Tejavanija Chang, Director of Sripatum International College – Dr. Khosak Achawakorn, and faculty members of Sripatum International College and Sripatum International Institute of Languages and Cultures. On this occasion, both parties also signed the Memorandum of Understanding which focuses on cooperative activities between the 2 institutions. These activities include collaborative research projects, faculty and student exchange programs, formal awarded courses and professional development courses, as well as collaboration in the areas of seminars and conferences.